
 

Star of the Week Egyptian Day 

Year 3 finished their Ancient Egypt 

topic with an Egyptian day. The children 

dressed up in Egyptian clothes, went 

into Tutankhamun's tomb, mummified 

an orange and learnt how to write using 

hieroglyphics. All of the children tasted 

Egyptian food at the Year 3 banquet.  A 

big thank you to all the grown ups who 

helped with the costumes, the children 

looked fantastic. 

 

 

The next Friends of St Philip’s meeting will be 

on Wednesday 13th March, 

7.30pm in St Philip’s 

Church.  Everyone is 

welcome to attend to help 

raise money to support our 

school.   

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘RESPECT’ 

RecD -      Rudhvik  

RecP -      Emily  

RecV/B -  Oliver  

Y1L-         Jacob  

Y1K -       Isla  

Y1Mc-      Abbie  

Y2K -       Isla  

Y2R -       Maya  

Y2B -       Isla  

Y3E -       Faith  

Y3H -      Kiera 

Y3W -      Henlie  

Y4D –    Parneet 

Y4L -       Maya               

Y4B -       Adya  

Y5C -       Henry 

Y5B-        Niamh 

Y6H -      Joe  

Y6C -      Callum  

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

HOLIDAY CLUB 

Application forms can be found on our 

website to book your places. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 1st March 2019 

School closes on Wednesday 

10th April & we return on 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019. 

Friends of St Philip’s 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events  

March 

5th - Parent Consultation Evening 

3.30-5pm. 

6th - Ash Wednesday, Lent begins. 

7th - World Book Day - Book Swap. 

7th - Y1 RSPB Workshop. 

7th - Y1/Y2 Football Tournament @ 

Culcheth Primary (2.30pm pick up). 

7th - Parent Consultation Evening 

3.30-6pm. 

11th - British Science Week. 

Science Boffins Assembly. 

Y3/Y4 Science Boffins Workshop. 

13th - Y2 United Utilities Workshop. 

14th - Y5/Y6 Liquid Nitrogen  

           Workshop. 

14th - 6pm PAN Y5 at Parr Hall. 

22nd, 25th, 26th -  Mother’s  Day 

Sales. 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

School Email Addresses  

 

Please ensure that you are using the following 

email address for all emails sent into school.  

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk   

Please be aware that if you send emails to other email 

addresses that you may have for our school they will 

not be answered or passed on as these accounts are 

not monitored. 

Polite Reminder 

Any payments sent into school should be in a sealed envelope with 

your child’s name and reason for payment clearly marked on it. 

 

There will be no Choir next week due to Parent 

Consultation meetings. 

World Book Day 

Thursday 7th March is World Book 

Day, we will be celebrating this in 

school with the children dressing up as 

their favourite book character or in 

their own clothes for a donation of £1 

for a children’s book charity. 

We are also asking for the children to 

bring in a book to swap on the day. 

 

Student Recognition 

Well done to a Year 5 pupil 

who has written to the 

council regarding a road 

safety issue in our local 

community.  

W a r r i n g t o n 

Borough Council 

have written 

back and are 

currently looking 

into improving 

this issue. 

 

Well done to everyone in Mrs Kennerley’s 

class for 100% attendance for the week 

ending Friday 1st March! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The class received a special certificate 

which is being proudly displayed inside the 

classroom. 

Attendance Award 
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